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The work of restoring the ancient and interesting little church of Upton Lovell has just been commenced 

by Messrs. Adlam and Strong, of Warminster, under the direction of Mr Ponting, diocesan architect and 

surveyor. The exterior of the fabric is in a fairly good state of repair, and it is therefore to the interior of the 

sacred edifice that special attention is to be given. The total cost of the work will be about £600, and of 

this amount nearly three-fourths has been received. 

 

(Bath Chronicle and Weekly Gazette – Thursday 24 September, 1891) 
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